
CIT Board Communique – April 2024 

  
Welcome to our new and returning students and welcome back to our CIT staff as we setle in to the 
2024 academic year.  
  
As this is the first Board Communique for the year, I would like to acknowledge the tradi�onal 
owners of the land on which we teach and learn, the Ngunnawal people - and recognise any other 
people or families with connec�on to the lands of the ACT and region. In February 2024, ith 600 fee-

free places available each semester. Informa�on on eligibility for fee-free TAFE including the courses 

http://cit.edu.au/

